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Docket No.: 50-277; 50-278 Serial No.: po 48,4

Mr. George J. Beck

Manager - Licensing, MC 5-2A-5
Philadelnhia Electric Company
Nuclear Group Headquarters
Correspoadence Control Desk
P.O. Box 195

Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-0195

Dear Mr, Beck:

SUBJECT: 10 CFR 50.54(p) SUBMITTAL FOR PEACH BOTTOM ATOMIC POWER
STATION

This letter is in response to your correspondence of April 24, 1992, regarding changes to the
Peach Bottom Atc ic Power Station Physical Security Plan identified as Revised: April
1992.

We have reviewed the changes submitted and have determined that they cre consistent with
the 1 ovisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p) and acceptable for inclusion in the Plan.

The enclosures to your letter contained Safeguards Information of a type specified in 10 CFR
73.2] and are being withheld from public disclosure

Should there be any questions concerning this matter, please contact the reviewer, Mr, David
Limroth (215 337-5121).

Sincerely,

frerty g

James H. Jeyner, Chief
Facilities Radiological Safety
and Safegrards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety
20051 and Safeguards
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